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Back in hog hearren
Radio personality Felton Pruitt gives the thumbs-up signal from
the strdios of KPIG radio in Watsonville on Friday, whiOh
means that the irreverent, irrelevant, whacky and excessive
brand of hip, f,at country, blues and boogie music is available
again to Central Coast listeners. After getting dumped from the
ainruaves last year in iavor of alleged rock 'n' roll, Pruitt and his
co-piggies returned Thursday morning, after listeners to 107.S
(or, as Pruitt puts it, 107-oink-5) on the radio dial were treated
to pig noises all day Wednesday.


